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From: lynn perry || i
Sent: 10 February 2007 16:40
To:  Scrutiny

STATES GREFEE
REGISTERED

12 FEB 2007

This e-mail has been received directly from the Internet: you should
exercise a degree of caution since there can be no guarantee that the
source or content of the message is authentic.

If you receive inappropriate e-mail from an external source it is your
responsibility to notify Computer Services Helpdesk (telephone 440440).

The Full States e-mail Usage Policy can be found here:
http:/lintranett/aware/internet_email_issues.htm

I think it is about time we have a chance to get a decent supermarké.f over here, hopefully it will be
Tesco.

Need Mail bonding?
Go to the Yahoo! Mail Q&A for great tips from Yahoo! Answers users.
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